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FISCAL NOTE

FY 2020 FY 2021 FY 2022
NON-ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT
Anticipated Revenue increase
SPECIAL REVENUE FUND $4,500 $11,000 $13,000 

Source of revenue increase:  Application, and initial licensing fees, as well as 
charge of supervising physician fees. 

Assumptions:  The bill would authorize the Board of Medicine (Board) to issue 
restricted licenses to associate physicians under specific conditions.  Using 
amounts for existing licenses, the Board estimate presented in the table above is 
based on the following assumptions:

 The initial license fee would be $450
 The Board estimates 10 applications in FY2020, 20 in FY2021, and 20 in FY2020

o FY2020: $450 license fee x 10 applications = $4,500
o FY2021: $450 license fee x 20 applications = $9,000
o FY2022: $450 license fee x 20 applications = $9,000 

 The license renewal fee would be $200
 The Board estimates 0 renewals in FY2020, 9 in FY2021, and 18 in FY2022

o FY2020: $200 renewal fee x 0 renewals = $0
o FY2021: $200 renewal fee x 9 renewals = $1,800
o FY2022: $200 renewal fee x 18 renewals = $3,600

 The charge of supervising physicians fee would be $200
 The Board estimates 0 charges in FY2020, 1 in FY2021, and 2 in FY2022

o FY2020: $200 supervising physicians fee x 0 charges = $0
o FY2021: $200 supervising physicians fee x 1 charges = $200
o FY2022: $200 supervising physicians fee x 2 charges = $400

NOTICE-AGENCY ESTIMATE OF ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT REQUESTED

This bill has administrative impact that appears to increase duties or 
responsibilities of one or more state agencies and may impact agency spending or 
staffing requirements. As introduced, the bill does not modify any state agency 
budget or current personnel authorizations.
The following state agencies will be asked to provide their estimate of the 
administrative fiscal impact prior to the first committee meeting held to 
consider the bill:

Board of Medicine

Prepared by:   Elizabeth Martineau, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Information provided by Kevin Bohnenblust, Board of Medicine, 307-778-7053)


